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President’s Message 

We will hold our monthly VOMCA 
meeting on January 5 at 7:00 p.m. lo-
cated at the Old Mill High School. The 
meeting will cover the 2011 budget for 
the Olde Mill Swim Club and for 
VOMCA. If you are able to attend 
please do so—we need to get the 
budgets approved by the general mem-
bership or the Board will be required to 
approve it. 

The swim club is in need of lounge 
chairs. Last season we had some mem-
bers request that we purchase more 
chairs because the older ones had to be 
taken out due to damage. The past 
years we have made repairs to the 
chairs; however the age of the chairs 
have taken their toll. We have found 
that it would be cheaper or equal cost 
to obtain new chairs than try to repair 
the broken ones. There is money in the 
swim club budget to get some new 
chairs. If any members have sugges-
tions please contact the pool commit-
tee.  

I would like to thank all the volun-
teers who have helped in the commu-
nity for 2010. Without these 
individuals VOMCA and the Olde Mill 

Swim Club would not have operated as 
efficiently as it did.  

There has been no new information 
on the Snyder Homes development. 
We will try to keep everyone posted on 
any progress on this proposed devel-
opment near the intersection of Oak-
wood Rd. and Old Mill Blvd. 
—Tom Stag, President   

 
Santa’s Visit A Big Hit 

The visit from Santa to collect 
canned goods for NCEON (North 
County Emergency Outreach Network) 
this past December 18 was very suc-
cessful. Thanks to all the residents who 
contributed to this drive, and a big 
thank-you to Hair Expressions for once 
again being the drop-off place for those 
who could not be home that day. A 
check for $130 was also donated to 
NCEON on behalf of Olde Mill. 

Many children came out to greet 
Santa on his trip around Olde Mill and 
fun was had by all. Thanks to John 
Tilden, Santa’s helper, and to Tom 
Dixon, Santa’s elf. And a very special 
thanks to the Glen Burnie Volunteer 
Fire Department for providing the fire 
truck for Santa’s journey.  

 

Annual Dues . . . Are Due 
Remember to return your membership 

application, which is on the next page, 
and $15 payment as soon as possible to 
VOMCA, PO Box 366, Millersville, 
MD 21108. We have received about 80 
applications and membership cards will 
be mailed in January. 

 
Dec. Crier Delivery Glitch 

The December Village Crier was de-
livered by Opportunity Builders Inc. 
early last month. Some residents report-
edly did not receive their copy, and 
Mimico Court apparently was missed 
entirely. Please go to the web page 
(www.vomca.org) to read the December 
issue. You may also download the ap-
plication for 2011 VOMCA member-
ship or pay by using PayPal. I apologize 
for the missed deliveries.  
—Sarah Hakulin   

 
Christmas Lighting  
Contest Winners Selected 

1st place:  302 Moncton Court 
2nd place:   432 Williamstowne Court 
3rd place:  8265 Ahearn Drive 
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VOMCA Meeting 
   Wednesday, January 5, 2011, 7:00 p.m. 
   at Old Mill High School, Room A-271 
   • Important vote on 2011 budgets 
     (see proposed budgets below) 



 
2011 VOMCA Membership Application 
Please complete this form, printing the names of all members of your household who are  
18 or more years old, and mail it together with your check, payable to VOMCA, to VOMCA  
Membership, P.O. Box 366, Millersville, MD 21108. The membership fee for your household’s 
annual dues is $15.00.  
 
Names of Adults in Household: _________________________________________________ 
 
          __________________________________________________ 
 
          __________________________________________________ 
 
Street Address: ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number: ______________ (Unlisted?  Yes   No)  Email Address__________________ 
 
Volunteer____Yes____No   Suggestions:__________________________________________  
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

There will be a $10 processing fee for any returned check. Your membership card(s) will be mailed to you. 
Thank you for your support! 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Proposed 2011 VOMCA Budget 

 
 



Proposed 2011 Olde Mill Swim Club Budget 

 


